
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
 

Tel:  01629 640241 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp           (Holy Ghost Fathers) 

e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com 

 
Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 

 

Good Friday collection for the Holy Places £132.70 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 7th April 2013 

Saturday 6th   6.15 p.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Sunday 7th 10.00 a.m. Bakewell Joan Mason RIP (SVP) 

2nd Sunday of 
Easter 

Monday 8th    9.30 a.m. Hassop Donor’s Intention (D McD) Annunciation of the Lord 

Tuesday 9th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell No morning service Weekday of Easter 

Wednesday 10th   9.30 a.m. Hassop COMMUNION SERVICE Weekday of Easter 

Thursday 11th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell COMMUNION SERVICE St Stanislaus 

Friday 12th 11.30 a.m. Hassop Holy Souls  Weekday of Easter 

Saturday 13th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Daniel McCarthy RIP (C S) 

Sunday 14th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

3rd Sunday of 
Easter 

 

My sincere thanks to all who supported the parish during the days of Holy Week and the Sacred Triduum leading us to 
Easter Sunday. It was a long Holy Week but I am grateful that the weather did not disrupt arrangements totally as it did 
one year when I was in Scotland. Fr David Pember phoned last Monday evening to say ‘thank you’ for our welcome and 
that he really did enjoy his visit to “Hassop city”! My thanks, then, for your Easter prayers, wishes and offerings, Fr Hugh 
 

Ministries weekend of 13th/14th April 
 Bakewell Hassop 

E. Ministers M. Etchells M&C Allsop 

Readers A. Jenkins, F. Palmer L. Brooks, J. Smith 

Welcomers P. Greenhalgh A&B O’Connor 

Flowers C. Rider  

Counters This week: TSH            Next week: CABG  
 

This weekend we have a letter from Bishop Malcolm on 

the subject of the Sick & Retired Priests’ Fund for 
Nottingham Diocese. Since this diocesan appeal is being 

lay led, the Bishop has asked that his letter be read by 

parishioners. Thanks go to our volunteers for doing this. 
 

Next Saturday evening we have our quiz evening in the 
parish rooms Hassop at 7.30pm. There’s not much 

enthusiasm so far for the tickets and this will be the last 
opportunity to remind folks about the evening. Tickets are 

restricted to 40 only and sold on a ‘first come – first 

served’ basis so, please, don’t ask the Social Committee to 
reserve tickets for you. Many thanks for your cooperation. 

If you can help with a dessert for the occasion, even if you 
are not able to come, this will greatly help on the evening. 
 

April Diary Dates: 

10th SVP meets after Hassop morning Communion service 
11th Morning Communion service in Bakewell 

13-14th Nigel Trend speaks to us about the new Gift Aid 
regulations that come into force this year for new 

members. 
23rd Parish “thank you evening” for everybody … as we 

say a sincere “thank you” to all who keep things together 

no matter what the weather is like! 
25th We have a Counters’ Evening just to bring ourselves 
up to date with the new rules that govern our loose cash 
collections. To get the Gift Aid on these, we have to record 

them separately and we have to have a paper trail 

showing accountability 
 

Traidcraft: would anyone like to ‘man’ the Traidcraft stall 

on the first Sunday in the month in Bakewell and the 
second Sunday or last Sunday in the month in Hassop.  

The goods will be provided.  This could be a family, an 

individual or young person.  If interested please talk to 
Juliet Peel.  Many parishes, towns and villages are Fair 

Trade places, it would be really good if we could work 
towards our parish being a Fair Trade parish.  This would 

mean serving Fair Trade products at our events as far as 

this is possible. 

Christian Aid: there is a Quiz sheet for sale at £1 which 

needs to be returned by 13th May.  Also CA are holding a 
Hunger Lunch on Wednesday, 24th May at 12noon – 2pm 

in the Medway Centre, Bakewell, tickets are available at £5 

or pay on the door. 
 

Parish Social Events already planned are:- 
13th April Quiz evening, 1st June BBQ evening in Hassop 

29th June Summer Fair, 31st August BBQ Hassop 

5th October Autumn quiz evening, 7th December Christmas 
Fair in Bakewell.   

We have agreed to restrict parish social activities to six per 
year and, now, you have the full list available for your 

planning! Please mark the dates on your calendars! 
 

TOTALLY LOCALLY : is a marketing initiative that is out 

to promote and assist ‘our locals’. The Bakewell At Work 
newsletter speaks about it and we are being frequently 

reminded to keep in mind our local shops and traders. The 
initiative will be launched on 28th April and there will be 

various outlets of information.  The newsletter is available. 
 

Monica Martyn would like to have a few more volunteers 
for our Hassop Sunday morning coffee refreshments. 

Please get in touch with Monica if you can help. You won’t 

be doing this little job every week – rather about every 3 
months. We also probably need volunteers for the 

refreshment occasions we have in Bakewell. Margaret 
Trend or Helen Hoare can help you with information here. 
 

Please remember our parish “thank you” evening to 

be held on St George’s Day at 7.30pm in the parish rooms. 
It is an opportunity for us to get to know each other 

because, amazingly enough for a small parish like ours, 
many of us are not known by name. We have many 

“Marthas” in the parish and we can be grateful for this, so 
please, do feel very free to come along so that we can get 

to know ourselves a little better. 
 

Individually Guided Retreat led by Secular Discalced 
Carmelites will be held 13 – 17th May at Mt St Bernard’s 
Monastery. Further details on notice boards. 
 

Sick and Housebound: Jenny Lovett, Patricia Turner, 

Cliff Mann, Shirley Plant, Janet Smith, and David Hurd. 
Also, some of our parishioners are awaiting medical results 

and operations and we remember them, too, in our 
Eucharist 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for 

Maureen Davis, Mary Kilpin and Fr Dennis Paxman. 


